
Images from the Touro Lanterns decorated by students 
from Danbara Junior High School in Hiroshima 

2023 


































Thank you so much for sending over these lanterns 

They will be a precious part of our candle float this 
year 

This gesture of yours means so much to us as an 
expression of solidarity in our joint quest for peace 

Thank you all 



Salisbury Campaign for Nuclear Disarmament


